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Ref. No.: ATC/NOT/2023/230                                                                                                                                              Date: 22-05-2023 

 

 
NOTICE FOR EMAIL ADDRESS VERIFICATION  

TO RECEIVE FEE RECEIPTS 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 

We have noticed that some students are facing difficulties in receiving their fee receipts 
after making online payments through the institute's fee portal. This issue arises when students 
either haven't provided their email addresses or have provided incorrect email addresses. In light 
of this, we advise all affected students to kindly contact the institute's accounts office to provide 
the correct email address and obtain the receipt for their online payment if it has not been 
received. 

 
Ensuring that your email address is accurate and up to date will enable us to promptly 

deliver your fee receipts and keep you informed about important updates. We appreciate your 
cooperation in resolving this matter. 

   
 

 
 

[Prof. (Dr.) Shafeeq Ahmad] 
Director ATC 

 
Copy to: 
 ED, VC, AD, and DD for information, please; 
 Director AIPR, Principal ADC(LU), Principal ADC(BTC); 
 HoD App. Sc., BA, CA, EE, CSE, ME, CE, BT, Pharmacy; 
 SWO, AO, CT&P, Asstt. Registrars (Acad./Estb.), Hostels Wardens, Librarian, SO, SSO;  
 Website and all the Notice Boards. 
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